
From: Coakley, Kelly <Kelly.Coakley@admin.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/10/2016 3:57:55 PM
Subject: For your review

Attachments: 8-10-2016 South Carolina Department of Administration Information Security 
Progress Fact Sheet.docx

Chaney-
 
Attached is a document for your review.
 
Thanks-
Kelly
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelly Coakley

Public Information Director, Office of the Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0555 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
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